Docket No, 50-213

Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company
ATTN: Mr. E. J. Mroczka
Senior Vice President-Nuclear
Engineering and Operations Group
P. 0. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection Report No, 50-213/91-02

This refers to the routine safety 1nsgect10n conducted by Ms. L. Peluso and Dr.
J. C. Jang of this office on January 7-11, 1991, of activities authorized by NRC
License No. DPR-6]1 at the Haddam Neck Plant and to the discussions of our
findings held by Ms. Peluso and Dr. Jang with Mr, J. Stetz and others of your
staff at the conclusion of the inspection,

Areas examined durin? this inspection are described in the NRC Region I
Inspection Report which is enclosed with this letter. Wiihin these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and cbservations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter is
appreciated.

Sincerely,

Origina! S i By

James M. Joyner

James H, Joyner 111, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: NRC Region 1 Inspection Peport No. 50-213/91-02







